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TEENAGERS ON
SCOOTERS
The Parish Council are
extremely concerned
about the impact of anti-
social behaviour to
residents caused by
teenagers on scooters at
Meadway, the Village Hall
and Cameley Playing
Field.

The safety of a pillion
passenger with no helmet
is of great concern. This
matter has been reported
to the Police.

NEW BIN - PETERSIDE
Residents have asked for
a litter bin to be installed at
Peterside. Village
Operative Kelvin Parfitt will
liaise with residents prior
to positioning.

BIKE ABANDONED
PERRIN CLOSE
A push bike had been
locked up at Perrin Close
and left for some time.

DEFIBRILLATOR
Venture Tyres currently
host the Community
Defibrillator. In the event
of an emergency call 999
for further instruction.

PLAY AREA PROJECT

The Play Area Project at Cameley Playing Field is progressing!

The play equipment is now on order and due to arrive at a Hags
warehouse in Selby on 17th July 2017. The Parish Council will be
meeting the installation team for a Pre-Start Meeting at 6pm on
Monday 10th July 2017 to agree final position of equipment and
discuss the position of the works container and access to the
site. Groundworks are expected to start on Monday 17th July
2017 and installation is expected to take 3-4 weeks in total.

The Parish Council will be planning an official launch event to
celebrate the completion of this project and to bring the residents
together to enjoy the new play area.

WAR MEMORIAL

The Parish Council will be arranging a coffee morning for
September 2017 to engage and consult with residents on the
war memorial to be installed on the Village Green.

Much of the initial research has now been completed and ideas
will be presented at the coffee morning. The Parish Council
welcome input from individuals, other groups and organisations
within the community. If you are interested, please contact the
Clerk.

SIGN RATIONALISATION AND LITTER BIN REVIEW

B&NES Council have agreed a budget of £10,000 to be spent on
sign rationalisation within the Parish. The Planning, Licencing
and Highways Working Party will now undertake a review of both
signage and bins within the Parish and report back at the July
meeting with recommendations.

If you have any suggestions or requests relating to signage or
bins, please contact the Clerk.
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